PROBLEM PATRON POLICY (FOR STAFF)

LIBRARY BEHAVIOUR
	The Harlan County libraries encourage people of all ages to vist the library.  All of our patrons have the right to a safe, comfortable and trouble-free place to read and enjoy what the library has to offer.  People who cause trouble should be warned once, then asked to leave if trouble continues.  Here is a list of things that we don’t permit in the library.
· Eating, drinking or use of tobacco
· Annoying others (loud talking, running around, noisy conversation)
· Harassing or being hostile toward staff or patrons
· Talking on a cell phone in the library (you will be asked to take it outside)
· Permitting children to run or make excessive noise in the library
· Carrying on a romance in the library

If you spot such trouble, give the offender one warning.  If trouble continues, quietly ask the person to leave the library.  If the person refuses to leave, contact the library director, if possible, then call the city police and take no further action until the police arrive, then write a report of the incident and submit it to the library director.

UNATTENDED CHILDREN
The Harlan County libraries welcome children.  You are responsible for your child’s behavior while you are in the library, and we trust that you will make your child follow the same rules that you are expected to follow.  Older children who come to the library on their own are expected to follow the same rules of library behavior.  If such a child causes trouble, the child will be asked to leave.

Younger children – particularly those under the aged of seven – should not be left unattended anywhere in the public library.  Our policy with younger children is different than that towards adults.  An unattended young child will not be asked to leave.  Rather, we will try to locate that child’s parents, and will permit a child to call a parent.  If no parent can be located by closing time, or if it is apparent the child have been abandoned at the library, we will call the city police and wait with the child until a police officer arrives.  Under no circumstances will library staff take a child outside, nor transport or accompany children home.  
